
Kokopelli Ladies League December 14, 2010 Christmas Party 
 

Called to order by president, Yolie Munoz at 2:30 pm at Supersitition Springs for our Christmas Party. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Minutes from last meeting, Alice moved they be approved and Linda seconded, passed. 
 
Look on the net under General Information for the Treasurer report and the minutes. 
 
The new officers were presented to the group and approved.  They are Linda Laning for president; Alice Dyck 
for Vice President, Toni Zunino for Secretary, and Nancy Ellis for Treasurer. 
 
Brookie moved that the present officers serve a 2 year service and Marge Collins seconded; passed. 
 
Yolie explained the rules for the gift exchange and we drew gifts and stole for one another. 
 
We took a group picture and everyone received their Rule books, Bag tags, Address books with pictures, ball 
markers, and business cards. 
 
Nancy will be putting out a smilebox of the photos she took today so check your email. 
 
The meeting was concluded around 4:00 and we will see you next Tuesday. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Your Secretary, 
Nancy Ellis    


